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The resumption of Extra-curricular Activities

Dear Parents,

The school focuses on the whole-person education and development of students. Students must
participate in the Extra-curricular Activities after the resumption of classes. The Extra-curricular
Activities will be held online. The ZOOM ID and Password of the Extra-curricular Activities will be
distributed to students through the school email system. The details are as follows:

Dates: 4/5, 11/5, 18/5, 25/5, 1/6, 8/6 and 15/6 (Wednesdays)
Time: 3:00 p.m.—4:00 p.m.

Please supervise your child to log in to the email account, download relevant information and attend
the Extra-curricular activities on time. If you have any inquiries, please contact Mr. Tang Kam Fai at 2471
2622 during office hours. Please sign the electronic circular by 3/5/2022.

Thank you for your kind attention.
Yours faithfully,

Mr. Chan Ka
Principal



